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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I will begin with a 'well done' to year 11 pupils at the end 
of the first full week of hall-based GCSE exams. Pupils 
have been exemplary in their conduct and approach to 
the exams and our team of invigilators have commented 
on how well pupils have coped. 
 
On Wednesday, this week, the school was filled with   
pupils in mufti, many of whom wearing clothing of red, 
blue or purple to match the colour of the charities      
chosen by the Trust Student Parliament.  As a reminder, 
the charities are Papyrus UK and Birmingham Children's 
Hospital.  Pupils raised an impressive £505 which we will 
add to the kind donations that parents and carers have 
made through the ‘Just Giving’ page set up to collect 
funds for these very worthwhile charities.  Thank you! 
 
Along with the taught subject curriculum, pupils in school 
follow a planned and sequenced careers education       
programme in every year group. Earlier in the week, each 
year group participated in an 'Aim Higher' workshop,   
coordinated by Ms Chapman, Careers Coordinator.  Aim 
Higher is a partnership of universities working to support 
learners who face a number of challenges, broadening 
their horizons so that they can make informed decisions 
about their future educational and career                    
choices.   Thank you to Ms Chapman for making the              
arrangements for this. 
 
Enjoy the sunshine and best wishes for a good weekend 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

Next week will be  

Week A 

Appointments 
We appreciate that pupils may need to have                  
appointments during the school day, please could we 
ask that we have prior notice and a copy of the                    
appointment card/letter.  
Thank you. 

Lunch Money/Parent Pay 

Please can we ask parents to check the balance of 
their child’s ParentPay account for school lunches; we 
are having a high number of students coming to the 
Office asking for a phone call home to parents to top 
up their lunch money. There is also a coin/cash         
machine where children can top up their accounts in 
the hall. 
 
Thank you. 

PTA NEWS 
 
The PTA are pleased to let you know that we had       
volunteers come forward to cover all roles for a new 
committee.  A vote was taken at our Annual General 
meeting last week and The Chairperson and the     
Treasurer both stood down from their current roles. 
We then voted for a new Chairperson, Treasurer and a 
Shared secretary role. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for a new committee to 
start fundraising for the school PTA.  We wish them 
lots of luck with it all.  

Year 11 Exams 

Exam Timetable can be found here  

Year 11 Information  

Please can we remind parents that year 11 students 

are expected to be in school as normal until Monday 

10th June. If a student has an appointment the usual 

procedure should be followed with prior notice and a 

copy of the appointment card/letter, otherwise the 

absence will be unauthorised.  

Thank you.  

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/Summer%202024%20Exam%20Timetable.pdf


                             Links: Curriculum Page - Maths   

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/maths


 Our GCSE curriculum overview: 
Curriculum Page - Maths  

 

Year 10 Foundation Knowledge Organisers: 
Year 10 Foundation Maths KO 

 

Year 10 Higher Knowledge Organisers: 
Year 10 Higher Maths KO 

 

Year 11 Foundation Knowledge Organisers: 
Year 11 Foundation Maths KO 

 

Year 11 Higher Knowledge Organisers: 
Year 11 Higher Maths KO 

Revision Sites 

GCSE revision organised by skills (A-Z): Corbett Maths GCSE revision organised by grade: Maths Genie  
Edexcel Maths Past Papers: Edexcel GCSE Mathematics 

PiXL App (All students have logins for this): Maths App (pixl.org.uk) 
 

Please encourage students to seek support from their class teacher with their revision too. We 
have been encouraging them to pop in at lunchtimes and afterschool for this support. 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/maths
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/year-10-foundation-maths-ko
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/year-10-higher-maths-ko
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/year-11-foundation-maths-ko
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/year-11-higher-maths-ko
https://corbettmaths.com/
http://www.mathsgenie.co.uk/gcse.html
https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/qualifications/edexcel-gcses/mathematics-2015.coursematerials.html#%2FfilterQuery=category:Pearson-UK:Category%2FExam-materials
https://mathsapp.pixl.org.uk/


Water Bottles 

 

Students are asking reception quite frequently 
for cups to get a drink. Please can we remind 
students to bring in a water bottle from home 

which can be topped up before school, at 
break and lunch times from ‘Bob’ our freshly 

filtered water machine. 

Thank you 

Please can students collect lunch   

passes for their PE lunch time clubs 

from the PE office at the start of the 

week. Students can then show this 

pass to enter the queue on first calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot 

take part in PE should always bring a 

note and their PE kit to take part in 

other roles. 

Sporting News 

Year 7 Football—U12 Football League 

Led by their captain, Reigan, whose determination and leadership were key to the team's success, they kicked off 

the tournament at Ludlow FC with high spirits and a hunger for victory. Evie, with her lightning speed and             

impressive dribbling skills, provided an invaluable edge on the field, while Reagan's precise passes and strategic 

vision ensured that the team-maintained control of the game.  

Lucy, Amelia and Maria formed a formidable defensive partnership. Meanwhile, goals scored by Reigan, resulting 

in winning their first game.   

As the girls progressed through the games, the team showed off their skills and determination, winning both 

games leading to the final, Meanwhile, Lily's goal from the half way line meant the team proceeded to the next 

round. Winning the game against Lacon Childe 1-0. However, despite their valiant efforts, the final match ended in       

heartbreak as they narrowly missed out on the win by penalties in the final game. Making them runners up in the 

District U12 football league.   



Summer Term 1 PE 

Timetable can be 

found HERE 

Music News 

Lost Property 
If your child/ren have lost any items of      
clothing, please ask them to check lost         

property in W1. 

 

Please can we also ask parents and children to 
check at home whether they have the correct    
labelled PE kits as a few have gone missing in 

recent weeks. 

Thank you 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Term%203A%202024.pdf













